
From: Montgomery, Bob <bob.montgomery@shj.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/7/2016 3:39:30 PM
Subject: Fwd: Herald Journal question

Chaney:

Could you please explain the 1999 ruling that Governor Haley yesterday said already addresses the 
issues raised in the transgender bill proposed? 

Thank you,

Bob Montgomery
Herald Journal
Spartanburg

864-562-7216

bob.montgomery@shj.com

This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient or authorized to receive this 
for the intended recipient, you must not use, copy, disclose or take any action based on this message or any information herein. If you 
have received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by sending a reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank 
you for your cooperation.
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